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22 March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent    

    

 

Year 11 Exam Results Collection – Friday 22 March 2024 

 

As you will be aware, during March, Year 11 students completed mock exams in all of their GCSE 

subjects. For this final round of mocks, we are holding a formal collection in which students will be 

issued their results transcript at the end of the day on Friday 22 March as they leave the building. 

This will help students to understand the experience of receiving all results simultaneously as they 

will in August this year. Students will then be able to take these home to share them with you; 

celebrate their successes and plan revision strategies before the summer exam session. 

 

Students will receive a percentage mark as well as their exam result. Please be aware that the grade 

boundaries are based on previous years and may change for the 2024 examinations; therefore, all 

grades are estimates. 

 

Should you have any queries regarding results please could these be sent for the attention of the 

following staff members to the feedback@mket.org.uk address: 

 

• Subject queries: FAO the subject teacher 

• Pastoral concerns: FAO the form tutor 

• Post 16 queries: FAO Ms Read 

• Careers queries: FAO Mrs Montague 

 

We are very keen to work with you to support your child in this final part of Year 11 and to ensure 

that they achieve their full potential.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss C East 

Assistant Principal 
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